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I request the Inquiry moves to rescind the legislation pertaining to the Intervention, reject the 
proposed Strong Futures Bill and bring into force the UN Declaration on the rights of indigenous 
people.

‘Solutions’ imposed by a dominant culture on a frail culture without extensive consultation and 
partnership is draconian and unhelpful.


